
From: Butler, Carla [carla.butler@qwest.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2006 4:34 PM
To: WALKER Cheryl
Subject: ARB 509: Northwest Open Access Network Oregon

Dear Ms. Walker:

Per our prior conversation this date, please correct the following Commission Order to reflect
the correct CLEC name (Northwest Open Access Network Oregon).

Order No. 03-670.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Carla Butler

Qwest

Qwest Legal
421 SW Oak St.,Rm. 810
Portland, OR 97204
(503) 242-5420
(503) 242-8589 (Fax)


